From: Pete Choi

To: Hill, Shannon

Cc: Keyon, David; Karl Heisler; Hillary Gitelman
Subject: RE: Downtown West (PDC19-039): NOP Comments
Date: Tuesday, November 19, 2019 10:26:14 AM

[External Email]

Shannon,

We got the 3 latest comment emails and | started a list so we can confirm receipt of all comments at
the end of the comment period.

Thanks

Pete Choi

Senior Managing Associate

ESA | Environmental Science Associates
415.962.8419

From: Hill, Shannon <Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov>

Sent: Monday, November 18, 2019 5:26 PM

To: Hillary Gitelman <HGitelman@esassoc.com>; Karl Heisler <KHeisler@esassoc.com>; Pete Choi
<PChoi@esassoc.com>

Cc: Keyon, David <david.keyon@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Downtown West (PDC19-039): NOP Comments

Hi there,
| have attached a few more comments.

Thanks!

Shannon Hill, Planner

Planning, Building & Code Enforcement | Environmental Review Section
City of San José | 200 East Santa Clara Street
Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov | (408) 535 - 7872

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.
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